
 

 

IFB Notification of Award 

To: Bidders Responding to Invitation for Bid (IFB) Number 4667 for the Mississippi 
Department of Education   

From: Craig P. Orgeron, CPM, Ph.D. 

Date: June 5, 2025 

Subject: Notification of Award 

Contact Name: Roshunda Mitchell 

Contact Phone Number: 601-432-8223 

Contact E-mail Address: Roshunda.Mitchell@its.ms.gov 

 

Regarding Information Technology Services (ITS) IFB Number 4667 for the Office of Federal 
Programs - Apple Equipment Refresh for the Mississippi Department of Education (MDE), please 
be advised that, pending successful contract negotiations, the award will be made to Apple Inc. 
at a total not-to-exceed three (3) year lifecycle cost of $129,522.00. 
 
ITS and MDE thank you for your participation in the IFB process. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 48691 

 


